
Grampian House 
200 Dunkeld Road 

Perth 
PH1 3GH 

Direct Tel: 01738 457909 
Direct Fax: 01738 456194 

Email: Jeff.chandler@scottish-southern.co.uk 
 01 March 2006 
Julian Majdanski 
UNC Modification Panel Secretary  
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Ground Floor Red 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3QJ 
 
Dear Julian 
 
Modification Proposal 0074  
 

Thank you for providing Scottish and Southern Energy plc (SSE) with the opportunity 
to comment on the above modification proposal. 
 
SSE is supportive of the proposal. 
 
If this modification were not implemented then it is likely that substantial investment 
would be required to all pressure controlled offtakes to enable them to take gas at a 
single rate throughout the day on low demand days. 
 
By removing the requirement for this unnecessary investment this modification better 
facilitates the economic & efficient operation of pipeline systems.  If it were not 
implemented this increase in cost would ultimately feed through into increased costs 
to customers. 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jeff Chandler  
Energy Strategy  
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